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Vehicle 
excise duty

For more information about changes to VED, visit 
www.gov.uk/government/news/new-vehicle-tax-rates-from-1-april-2017

The government is changing Vehicle Excise Duty (VED) for new vehicles 
registered on or after 1st April 2017.

The government is changing Vehicle Excise Duty (VED) 
for new vehicles registered on or after 1st April 2017.

This is to address the increasing number of cars 
registered which are paying little or no VED. It will 
affect both first year rates and subsequent years.

First year VED rates will still vary according to vehicle 
CO2 emissions, though the amounts charged are 
changing.

There is then a fixed charge regardless of CO2 for 
subsequent years with an additional charge if the 
vehicle’s starting list price irrespective of any discount 
given is above 40K.


